June 25, 2024 - Update

We write to provide you with an update regarding the case of United States v. Abu Agila Mohammad
Mas’ud Kheir Al-Marimi. As we informed you in March, the court required the parties to file written
proposals for how to implement remote audio and video access for victims in this case, given U.S.
Congress’s passage of P.L. 118-37, 138 Stat. 11. On May 31, 2024, the government filed its proposal,
and the defense filed its response on June 17, 2024. The government filed a reply to the defense
response on June 24, 2024. All three filings are available on our website at
https://www.justice.gov/usao-dc/attack-pan-am-flight-103.

The Court has also ordered us to send it the total number of victims who desire remote access, as well
as the geographic distribution of those who desire remote access. We also expect to be in touch in the
near future with instructions to make sure you and/or your loved ones who desire remote access are
included in those “finalized” numbers.
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